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Location: 

hate mail sent to A Collector’s Bookstore 

A Collector’s Bookstore 

6275 Delmar 

 

Additional Information:  

In January 1990 the owner of A Collector's Bookstore, who was Jewish and supportive of the LGBTQ 

community, received hate mail. The letter was sent from Webster Groves and included swastikas, and 

hate speech about Jews, blacks, Lesbians, and Gays. The event was investigated by police, and deemed 

connected to bomb threats made to PFLAG near the same time. 

 

For additional history see: 

 


